
 

TRAFFIC FLOW INTERRUPTION 
 

OKANAGAN FALLS 
 
 

Important notice: Traffic in your area MAY be interrupted 
 

 

Date: MONDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2024 
 

Time: 8:00 am to 5:00 pm  
 

LOCATION: 14th Ave east of Maple St., Brockie Pl., and Mimac Crt. 

 

 
Okanagan Falls drivers can expect potential single-lane traffic on 14th Ave east of Maple St. on 
Monday, November 18, 2024. 
 
This notice is to alert drivers of the possible intermittent single-lane closure to facilitate new 
and upgraded utility services in the area. 
 
The RDOS apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
For further information, please contact RDOS Utilities at 250-490-4135.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen 
Utilities Department 

November 7, 2024 
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